
 

 

 

GREATER LETABA MUNICIPALITY 

  ADDENDUM  

 

The bid with contract number GLM020/2019 was published currently on Sowetan newspaper, and the closing 

date was on the 04th October 2018 on/or before 12H00. The closing date for the tender has been 

extended to the 12th October 2018 on/before 12H00. 

The bid document with attached supporting documentation must be sealed in an envelope / cover clearly 

marked “the relevant bid number” and “project name” and must be deposited in the bid box, at 

Greater Letaba Municipality foyer on/or before 12H00 midday on the closing date when they will be 

opened in public. 

NB: All the bidders who already bought the bid document must collect the correct specification for the 

project at no.44 Botha Street, Modjadjiskloof free of any charge. They can only collect the specification 

during the working hours. 

For any enquiry please contact Mr Thoka B.J at 087 086 7505.  
 

 
Innocent Sirovha (Dr) 
Municipal Manager 


